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Dear Head Teacher
We at Trent Trophies and Engraving acknowledge that the current business and personal climates are ever changing and with this in mind we are fronting a schools’ initiative for this year and subsequent years to come.

Our current initiative plans are to assist your school along with other schools we currently supply. We will endeavour to support any new or existing projects whether academic, sporting or of any general nature. Our proposal would be by way of a generous contribution from our company towards the cost of any purchases and updating of annual awards already in use.

If possible, in return I would hope for some form of advertisement within your regular newsletter/s making reference to my business name and to any items purchased for any particular scheme you enter into for this year.  
I would welcome any discussions regarding this matter and would hope that we can support each other in building a sustained relationship.
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If you should require any further information, or request a selection of our brochures, please do not hesitate to contact us either by telephone or email for further assistance.
I look forward to hopefully hearing from you in the future.

Yours faithfully,
David Jones

Manager   

